
If you would like to purchase popcorn and/or a drink, you can do 
so at the concession stand. 

You will then go into the Giant Screen Experience. Someone 
will take your ticket on your way inside. If you need an Assistive 
Listening Device (ALD), please let a staff member know.

You can sit wherever you would like. Seating is available in the 
first few rows of the Giant Screen Experience for those who 
prefer not to climb a lot of stairs. If you would prefer to sit higher 
up, you will need to climb more stairs. Please be sure that your 
companion assists you if you need help with the stairs.

When you arrive at The Henry Ford, you can park in the large 
parking lot off of Oakwood Boulevard. The Giant Screen 
Experience, where you will watch the movie, is inside Henry 
Ford Museum of American Innovation. You can enter through 
the doors to the Welcome Center of the museum. 

When you enter the lobby, you will see a table with a black 
tablecloth that says, “The Henry Ford Accessibility.” If you have 
already purchased your movie tickets, you can check in here. 
Everyone will need a ticket, including  your companion(s). If you 
need to purchase movie tickets, you can head to the ticket 
counter straight ahead or to the concession stand, which is 
around the corner to your left.

When you see this sign, you know you are heading in the right 
direction for the movie.

Thank you for joining us for a dementia-friendly film at The Henry Ford. To help prepare you 
for your visit, we have put together the following pre-visit guide.
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If you need to use the restroom, there are restrooms in the 
lobby of the Welcome Center. There are also companion 
care restrooms with adult changing tables farther down 
the hall from the Welcome Center.

The second floor of the Giant Screen Experience has 
restrooms as well. Feel free to use the restrooms at any 
time, even during the movie. Your companion can 
accompany you. Your seat will still be there when you 
return.

If you are using a wheelchair and would like to sit in 
a higher row, there is an elevator in the lobby of the 
Welcome Center. It will take you directly to the second 
floor of the Giant Screen Experience, where you will find 
seating for wheelchair users and their companions.

During the movie, the lights in the theater will be on and 
the sound will be down. You can get up and move around 
whenever you would like. You can also talk, sing, laugh, 
and/or dance at any time during the movie. If you need 
to leave the movie for a quiet break, you can do that too.

When you are ready to leave, please be sure to take any trash and throw it away on your way out.
We hope that you had a nice time! Thank you so much for joining us!
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